
 

George Washington Carver Class of ‘65 
 

The Class of ‘65 
We Don’t Talk About It.  We Do It. 

A very good afternoon to all of 
you and warm welcome as we 
celebrate the 6th Annual Red & 
White Ball sponsored by the 
George Washington Carver 
National Alumni Association, 
Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Class Trip to New Orleans 
              June, 2011 

 
Today is an exceptional day and we are so glad that so many special people have been able to join us.  As always, 
to absent friends - we still miss you. 

    
   Happy New Year 

Memories are one of life’s 
most endearing and 
cherished possessions. 
Today is about renewing 
past acquaintances – 
laughing and sharing 
stories of the years at our 
alma mater. 
 
We are glad you’re here!  
Thank you for taking the 
time to share a day with old 
friends. 
 

           Alumni Association Picnic 
August, 2011 


